
PROMOTION ARTICLES 
 

Please use the following articles in your church’s bulletin and/or newsletter. Adapt as desired to best fit your 

setting. 

 

SUMMER CAMP MEANS FAITH, FELLOWSHIP, AND FUN! 

Come join us for an active summer at Camp Penn, Greene Hills, Mount Asbury, or Wesley Forest.  There are 

Adventure Camps, Family Camps, plus canoeing, swimming, worship, sports, and much more.  We provide an 

experience in “Christian living as a community in faith.”  Find out more by checking with your Church 

Camping Coordinator or contact the Conference Camping Office (800-874-8474 or camps@susumc.org).  

 

SUMMER CAMP IS FOR CHILDREN OF ALL AGES!  (these are examples of events) 

This summer there are camping programs for adults including canoeing, swimming, hiking, and reflection time 

with God.  At Mount Asbury there will be Mom & Me and Dad & Me Camps, Mother/Daughter Camp, Family 

Camp for the entire family, Spiritual Growth events, and workshops on a variety of different topics.  Wesley 

Forest will be hosting a number of new camps. Check out the Wesley Forest Brochure for more details. Greene 

Hills will host a Grandparents Camp where you and your grandchild can build a stronger relationship.  Camp 

Penn will host a Praise & Worship Camp for children 4th grade through post high.  So give yourself and your 

family the gift of a trip to camp.  It just may be one of the best experiences you will have this summer.  For 

more information on participating in any of these programs, talk with your Church Camping Coordinator or 

contact the Conference Camping Office, 800-874-8474 or camps@susumc.org. 

  

SPRING AND FALL WORK PROJECTS AT CAMP ! 

As we prepare for the summer camping season there are many work projects that churches and youth groups 

could do.  Planning a work weekend or day experience can help each site be ready for the Summer’s activities.  

From cleaning, to moving equipment, to repairs on buildings, there is always something that needs doing.  In 

the Fall, repairs will be done on buildings, trails, and in activity areas. The projects need to be accomplished 

before winter groups come.  For more information on these work projects, contact your Church Camping 

Coordinator or contact the Conference Camping Office, 800-874-8474 or camps@susumc.org. 

 

CAMP NEEDS 

Your church can become involved in many exciting work camps in the Susquehanna Conference.  Camp Penn, 

Greene Hills, Mount Asbury, and Wesley Forest have work projects to keep your group or organization busy.  

Projects include construction, remodeling, trail blazing, and much more.  Churches can also help fund these 

projects through donations marked specifically for a site’s project.  Contact the Camp & Retreat Ministry Office 

for more details, 800-874-8474 or camps@susumc.org. 

   

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 

Each summer the camp sites have summer jobs open.  Here is what is needed at each site for the summer. 

Camp Penn – Craft Person  Greene Hills – Craft Person  Wesley Forest – Craft Person 

 Food Service Manager  Lifeguards    Kitchen Assistant 

 Kitchen Assistant   Climbing Wall Instructor  Lifeguard 

 Lifeguards    Nature Person    Nature Resource Person 

 Maintenance Assistant        

 

You may contact the site for more information or go to this web site to download an application: 

 www.susumcamps.org  
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